
 
 

 

 

 

 

May 28, 2025 

Addendum No. 03 

File Reference Number: RFP 2025 028 

Title: North Bay Yard Office Envelope, Electrical and HVAC Upgrade 

RE: Clarifications/Questions 

Please refer to the following information/clarification:  
 
Item 1:  Reviewing the specification and noted you're requiring Professional Liability 
insurance for this project.  There is nothing in our work that requires this coverage.  Can 
you please confirm if this is still necessary? Also wondering if the technology liability 
requirement is necessary as well. 
 
Answer: ONTC advises that Professional and Technology liability insurance are not necessary 
for this particular RFP. 
 
 
This Addendum hereby forms part of the RFP. 
 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Nicole Laplante 
Procurement Contracts Specialist 
nicole.laplante@ontarionorthland.ca 
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